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28 November 1980 

Dear Proí'essor Perrater Mora, 

On my return í'rom a 
longish stay in England and Krance a few days ago 
I found awaiting me here the four voluines of your 
Diccionario de Filosofía. It was most kind oí yon 
to send me this work. Mot only 01 o I appreciate it as 
a gift.but I shall also find it very tiseful as a work 
of reference. (fortunately,my Spanish is good enough 
for reading purposes.) I have alrcady had a look at a 
good many oí' the articles - ineluding, of course,the 
one about myself. I am full of admiration for the 
enormous efforts and hard labour behind this great 
o pus. One of the f reatures whicli makes it outstanding 
in its geiire is the everi balance between the 
Anglo—Saxon,the Germán,and the Latin traditions in 
philosophy. 

After all which I have 
received from you I have the mdeness of asking you 
an additional favour: Could you send mo a xerox copy 
of your paper "Vittgenstein o la destrucción". I have 
read it (long ago) and also had it hut I cannot find it 
now and I should like to have a copy at hand. I thought 
it very interésting. 

I shall not go to the 
Eá<tretiens of the ]ns titut International de Philosophie 
at Dakar, I have proposed two Latin-Amerioan philosophe 
for membership: Carlos Alchurrón aud Eugenio Buiyglil. I 
hope they will be elected. - X hope there will be a 
meeting of t^e T.I.P.in Spain one day; do you think 
you might be able to inspire our common friend Manuel 
Garrido to take an initiative? 

With many thanks and best 
wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

6 ^ M 


